
URGENT FOOD RECALL  
Pecan Pie  
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a Product Recall involving: 
 
This recall ONLY affects the Pecan Pies in the lot code indicated. No other Sara Lee Frozen Bakery pies 
are included in this recall.  See below product label photos for ease in identifying the recalled product. 
 
This recall has been initiated due to the unintentional and unavoidable cross-contamination of raw 
pecans in shells with residual peanut during agricultural transport or storage of pecans in non-dedicated 
trailers, silos, etc.  Corrective actions are already in place, including purchasing specifications for only 
Cultivated Pecans that rely on a vertically integrated farm to processor system. 
 
Please immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall 
 
If you have further distributed this product, please trace the distribution of the above lot codes to your 
customers, and immediately notify them of this product recall. You may use this Recall Notification. This 
recall should be carried out to ensure that all product that has been distributed is effectively removed 
from commerce. 
 
If you have any questions, call Sara Lee Frozen Bakery Recall Hotline – 855-258-5685. 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 
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